
               

January 21, 2022 


In our last communication to the families of elementary students in the 
Midtown cluster, we informed you of the likelihood that this would be the final 
year of an Advanced Math course, designation, and/or code in Infinite 
Campus. As such, we will no longer offer an Advanced Math course for 
elementary students after this semester. 


As we prepare our staff and students for new math standards and content 
changes, we will continue to offer academically challenging and 
differentiated instruction for all students.  Additionally, our teachers will 
continue to teach the Georgia Standards of Excellence.  We will also continue 
to provide extension and enrichment to advanced students, regardless of the 
course. Our teachers are trained in differentiation and understand how to 
meet the needs of advanced learners.  


We continue to be dedicated to the academic success of our students and 
we are committed to making sure that all students grow and thrive as 
mathematicians!


Sincerely, 

The Elementary Principals of the Midtown Cluster & 

Curriculum & Instruction Office of Atlanta Public Schools
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